
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

QMU Venue Restoration Levy 
 

What is a venue restoration levy? 
 

Simply put, it’s an additional charge of £1 plus VAT per ticket on our 
events to contribute directly to the improvement of the QMU venue. We 
appreciate that nobody likes extra ticket charges! Your tickets are 
already a big investment, and we’ve resisted for as long as we can and 
kept the levy as low as possible. The restoration levy fund will be 
invested directly into the venue to help us continue to put on the events 
you love. 
 
Why is it necessary? 
 
The QMU is the longest continuously running concert venue in Glasgow, 
we’ve been putting on shows since 1968. We are an old but loved venue 
that needs some immediate investment.  
 
Whilst the student union side of the QMU gets assistance from the 
University, the venue side is only supported by the events that we put on. 
It’s vital that we can continue to update and maintain the QMU venue for 
future events and safeguard the venue’s future. 
 
How will it be used? 
 
Your contributions will be used to invest in the improvement and 
refurbishment of the venue. This will help us to improve the experience for 
all those visiting the venue, such as audience members, artists who are 
performing or others who may wish to use the space.  
These improvements will be carried out in phases and we will keep you 
informed via updates on our website and social media.  
 
We genuinely thank you for your help and assistance in this. We couldn’t 
do it without you. 
 

 


